

Tuesday 27th November 2018

Dear Parents,

As you are no doubt aware, this Friday sees the biggest fund-raising event of the year for our PFA with our School Christmas Fair. This is always a fabulous family event which brings together all of our community and it is wonderful to see our school bursting with children, parents and wider family relatives. We are hoping that this year will once again bring everyone together and do please encourage as many as possible to come along and enjoy the festivities.

The event is scheduled to start at 3.30pm and conclude around 6.00pm. However, we must insist that you collect your children prior to entering the fair. If you are making arrangements for others to collect your child to take to the event, please can you notify the school office or your child's class teacher prior to Friday.

Any children who have not been collected from their class teachers will be brought to the office as normal and will be supervised by a member of staff. However, please can I insist that you aim to be as punctual as possible on this day as all staff members have been assigned to a task or stall and thus supervising your children removes them from their role at the fair.

The main door way used to enter the building will be through the double doors into the hall. Many of you will remember the squash by the main entrance last year and we are eager to avoid similar problems. Therefore, we feel that to ease the pressure on space, using the larger hall double doors will allow for greater movement.

There is plenty on offer during the evening, from an exciting range of prizes to be won on the raffle through to games and craft and of course a range of fabulous food on sale. So please pop along and support this incredibly important event.

May I take this opportunity to remind you that if you wish for your child to visit Santa, it is recommended that you aim to book your slot prior to the Fair. This way it will ensure that you are guaranteed a position and reduce the queuing time. Tickets are on sale all week on the KS1 playground.

Thank you so much for your continued support and we very much look forward to welcoming you all on Friday evening.

Yours sincerely

Mr. R. Cruise Head Teacher





International

**School Award** 





